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RE: SCRIPTURE SEMINARS 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

During 2019 Special Religious Education (SRE) will be provided for students in Year
7~10. The seminars are organised by the Australian Christian Churches, operating
as Castle Hill Christian Education Association, which is a collective of local churches.
SRE is facilitated by Akosua Brefo who works in the school as a chaplain 3 days a
week, on behalf of the association.

There will be 4 seminars per grade, one each school term.

If you do not want your child to take part in SRE for 2019, please complete the
information below, and have your child return it to the box outside Ms Dane’s
(Deputy Principal) office by 15t March 2019. Those students not participating in
SRE will be supervised by a classroom teacher during SRE seminar time.

If the information below is not provided to the school, we will assume that you are
comfortable with your child attending SRE during 2019.

Sincerely,

Vicki Brewer
Principal

I'do not wish for my child to attend SRE during 2019.

Name: PC Class:

Year:

Parent signature: Date:




